
 

 

23rd June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reading Challenge Prize Winners! 
 

Fantastic news! 3SE have read the most books in their phase and are the winners of the ‘Book and a 

Bike’ prize! We will get to go to Longford Park Stadium to try out the range of bikes that Simply Cycling 

provide, and have a read or story in the park. 

 

The date for the trip will be Friday 21st July. We will be leaving school at 10.15am and will be walking to 

Longford Park Stadium. We will be back by lunchtime. We will also need parent helpers to accompany us 

on the trip. If you are able to help, please indicate on the reply slip below. If you would like to join in 

the cycling it is £2.00 per person which you can pay on the day. The children will cycle for free. 

 

School jumpers or tops with the school logo are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school 

trip without their school jumper, they will either be provided with a high-vis jacket or a school jumper 

from the spares box. 

 

If your child has a bicycle helmet please label it with their name and send it to school on the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Satnam Singh & Wendy Gibson 

3SE Class Teachers 

 

Reading Challenge Prize Winners! 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Longford Park Stadium [  ] 

 

I am able to help out on the trip [  ]  

 

Signed:__________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date:___________________ 


